

C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY (HANDSWORTH)

The Newsletter 17

29.6.18

This Newsletter is available on our Website: www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been lovely to see such fantastic weather over the last week. Please can you remember to put sun cream on your child before they come to school each morning and send them to school with a hat and water, especially during this warm spell. Key stage 2 children will definitely need water to take with them to their Sports Day morning on Monday 2nd July.

It was great to see many of you in school over Monday and Tuesday for our Parent View Open Mornings. The sessions have proved to be very popular for you and we have had some lovely feedback. We are aware that it is important for you to see how your child is getting on in class and we hope that these sessions give you a real taste for this. We will be looking at our diary dates to hold some more sessions in the Autumn term.

Mrs P. Burns

Headteacher



@htcepa

Afternoon Tea

We all had a lovely time at our recent Afternoon Tea, celebrating the half-termly winners.



















Parent/Pupil Consultation

You will be receiving your child's end of year Report on Thursday 5th July. The Report will explain how your child has got on throughout the year, where they are working in relation to age related expectations and targets for next academic year. As these Reports are fairly detailed we have decide not to run formal Parent/Pupil consultations at this time. Instead we will be offering a 'Drop in' session that you can come along to if you want to discuss anything about the Report with your child's class teacher. The 'Drop in' session will be on Tuesday 10th July from 3.45pm until 6.00pm. As this is a 'Drop in' there will be no formal appointments and you are more than welcome to pop in at any time during the session.

Disco

It's time to dust off your dancing shoes and get ready to party as we will be holding our end of year Leavers' Disco on Monday 16th July. The disco will run from 3.45pm-5.00pm. The disco will be free for all Year 6 pupils to attend. There will be a charge of £1 for all other pupils at our school. KS2 children are able to attend the disco on their own but MUST be collected by an adult at 5.00pm. We do ask that all Foundations Stage and KS1 children are accompanied by an adult (adult tickets are £1.50 each). You will also have the chance to purchase hotdogs and burgers during the disco . Tickets for the disco will go on sale from the main school office from Monday 2nd July.



Dates for your diary

Monday 2nd July - 9.30am Key Stage 2 Sports Day

Thursday 5th July - 9.05am Foundation Stage Class Assembly followed straight away by Nursery INSPIRE Workshop

Friday 6th July - 12.30pm Parent Coffee Time

Monday 9th July - 9.30am Key Stage 1 Sports Day

Monday 9th July - am Year 6 Leavers' Service at Birmingham Cathedral

Tuesday 10th July - 3.45pm-6.00pm Parents Evening 'Drop in'

Tuesday 17th July - 10am Church

Wednesday 18th July - 9.05am Year 6 Leavers' Service in school

Dates for the year

Friday 20th July - Children break up for Summer



Please note that children do not need to attend school on Teacher Days. These days are for staff training.

Next Academic Year

Monday 3rd September - Teacher Day

Tuesday 4th September - Teacher Day

Wednesday 5th September - Children return to school

Monday 29th October - Friday 2nd November - Half Term

Monday 5th November - Children return to school

Friday 21st December - Children break up for Christmas

Monday 24th December - Friday 4th January - Christmas holiday

Monday 7th January 2019 - Teacher Day

Tuesday 8th January 2019 - Children return to school

Monday 18th February - Friday 22nd February - Half Term

Monday 25th February - Children return to school

Friday 12th April - Children break up for Easter

Monday 15th April - Friday 26th April - Easter holiday

Monday 29th April - Children return to school

Friday 24th May - Teacher Day

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May - Half Term

Monday 3rd June - Children return to school

Friday 19th July - Children break up for Summer